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14/09/2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RGS Photo Day – Thursday 17th September 2020 

   

The School’s Photographers, Gillman & Soames, will be in school on Thursday 17th September 2020. Please 

send your boys into school dressed smartly and with clean shoes on Thursday. 

 

This year we will be keeping the boys within their Year Groups whilst they are having photographs taken 

and Covid safe measures will be in place for Photographers, Boys and Staff. 

 

Year 9 boys should come into school in uniform and change into Games Kit before Games on this occasion 

only. 

 

Those of you who are new to school, you should have received a new registration email to register with 

Gillman & Soames. Photograph Proofs will be sent to all parents by email within 10 days directly from 

Gillman & Soames. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tanya Warner (Mrs) 

Resources Centre Manager 

 

 

www.gillmanandsoame.co.uk 

Tel: 01869 328200 
Follow us on Twitter!  

http://www.gillmanandsoame.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/GillmanSoame

